ADIB RAWI YAHYA/THESUN

- YES WE CAN _. The Berjaya Youth Short Film Competition is back! And
the aspiring Spielbergs had the opportunity to meet one of Malaysia's upcoming
talented film-maker Gayatri Su-Lin Pillai (fourth from right, second last row) at the
event's roadshow at Kuala Lumpur Metropolitan University College yesterday.
Closing date for entries is Sept 20. For details, visit www.berjayayouth.com.




